

Our Ref: FOI/DV/467/090106/BG

Responded by email to:

Commissioning Headquarters
County Hall
Topsham Road
Exeter
EX2 4QL

Tel: 01392 205205

8 January 2009

Dear Imran,

Re: Request for information under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Imran Zar request-5440-b2d4914c@whatdotheyknow.com

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, which was received on 6 January 2009.

You requested the following information:

 A complete list of contractors and consultants that the trust uses on new builds and refurbishments.

I can confirm that we are currently identifying if we hold this information and if so, we will reply to you within 20 working days of the date your request was received.

If there is anything on which you need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the team on 01392 205205.

Yours sincerely

The Freedom of Information Team Devon Primary Care Trust

Chairman: David Radford Chief Executive: Dr Kevin Snee